
1st December and we are fast approaching Christmas and all its festivities.  
It would be huge understatement to say it will be a different kind of 
celebration this year but as much as possible we will be keeping things as 
‘normal ‘as possible for our little ones. 

December is always a short month for us and our last day of term this year 
is 11th December.  We are open all year round though for anybody who 
needs care up to closing time at 6pm on the 23rd December.  We feel that 
it’s important our team get to spend the 24th December at home with their 
families.  We obviously don’t charge for these days we are closed and 
remember we are quite unusual in that we don’t charge for bank holidays. 
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